
Marina Coast Water District 
 

Minutes 

Executive Committee Meeting  
 

November 2, 2021 
  

1. Call to Order: 
 

The November 2, 2021 Executive Committee meeting was called to order at 7:32 p.m. by President 

Shriner.  In attendance via Zoom teleconference were: 
 

• Committee members: President Shriner and Vice President Moore 

• Staff: Remleh Scherzinger and Paula Riso 

• Public members: None 
 

2. Public Comments on Any Item Not on the Agenda: 
 

There were no comments made.  
 

3. Approve the Draft Minutes of the October 5, 2021 Meeting: 
 

Vice President Moore made a motion to approve the minutes of October 5, 2021. President Shriner 

seconded the motion. The minutes were approved by a vote of 2-Ayes (Moore, Shriner), 0-Noes, 

and 0-Absent. 
 

4. Discuss the Draft Agenda for the November 15th Board Meeting: 
 

Mr. Scherzinger reviewed the draft agenda for the November 15th Board meeting.   
 

5. Discuss Setting Up a Fire Flow Workshop: 

 

Mr. Scherzinger stated that it would be appropriate to work with the cities, school districts, and 

county to bring forward their leadership and local fire departments and hold workshops to discuss 

the MCWD system as it relates to the different jurisdictions.  The workshop video would then be 

posted on the District website and YouTube to allow concerned members of the public unlimited 

viewing. 

 

6. Discuss District Advocacy: 

 

Mr. Scherzinger stated that the District has a RFP out for Public Relations and it closes on 

November 5th.   He also noted that he would like the PR firm to create a short video on the District 

similar to the one Cal Am recently made. 

 

7. Discuss District Highlights: 
 

Mr. Scherzinger noted that the Associate Engineer and the new District Engineer have resigned; 

the A1/A2 tanks are slowly moving along although there may be a slight hiccup coming in the 

next several weeks; and staff is working to stay focused on the Ord Lift Station, the A1/A2 project, 

the RUWAP project and getting the GSP completed.  He added that the District is looking into 

grants and getting reimbursed for the delinquent accounts. 
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8. Identify Agenda Items for the Next Committee Meeting: 

 

President Shriner reminded the Committee that there was discussion on holding meetings with 

other jurisdictions, similar to the Joint City District meeting. 

 

9. Committee Member Comments: 
 

Vice President Moore and President Shriner thanked staff for the good work.  
 

10. Adjournment: 
 

Meeting adjourned at 8:24 p.m. 


